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LMAG Kansai Supported 2020 SB English Presentation Competition 
Masaaki Kobayashi, Chair for IEEE LMAG Kansai 
On January 9, 2021, later than usual, the 17th SB English Presentation Competition 
2020 was held online, unlike previous years due to the Covid-19 pandemic. We 
supported the competition by participating as audience members and asking questions 
to enhance the effectiveness of the presentation practice. Our other support for the 
competition is to give the LMAG Kansai award to outstanding speakers who are tackling 
attractive future themes. The award was established in 2018 and will be given to two 
IEEE Student Members. This time, unfortunately, all speakers were non-IEEE members, 
so there were no winners for the LMAG award. Fourteen participants attended the 
competition, including seven speakers, six audiences, and one moderator. Three LMAG 
officers and one LMAG member were included audience of six. 
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Photo: Screenshot of participants captured from the Zoom screen. 

 

 

 

 

 


